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WELCOME BACK BOBCATS!
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LETTER FROM SISTER CATHERINE

NEW SCHOOL YEAR INFO

UPCOMING INFORMATION

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Welcome back! It was so good to see everyone at the back to school Bash! A huge thank
you to the Men's Club, Booster Club and PTO who sponsored the event. Eyes sparkled as
supplies were delivered and hugs abounded as friends found friends they hadn’t seen over
the summer.
Our theme this year is “Building a Future of Hope.” As I reflected on our theme, I
wondered, “What is Hope built on?” I quickly realized that it was built on God’s promises to
us. Each month throughout this year, our students will focus on one of God’s promises and
we will discuss it at different times throughout our days. During the month of August, we
focus on our ability to search for God and God’s promise to us that we will find God.
Where do you find God or where does God find you each day? Are you aware of God’s
presence as you observe a beautiful sunset? Are you aware of God’s presence in the
anguished cry of a child, who rebels with “Everyone else is doing it?”
Grades K-5 are implementing new reading programs this year! Teachers are eager to teach
a variety of reading skills using new stories and lots of informational texts. School Council
is working on a Parish Covenant Program for 2025-2026 school year which will be
explained in more detail in late winter/early spring. Stay tuned!
Our Design and Innovation grant is delayed a bit; we are hoping that it is in place by the
end of this calendar year. In the meantime, Mrs. Winn and Mr. Oakley are providing STEM
experiences using materials from USI.
It promises to be an exciting year! Please join us at PTO meetings as I will give regular
updates as to the “Happenings that fill our days.”
As always, don’t hesitate to contact me with questions, comments or gifts of chocolate! 😀
Blessings,
Sister Catherine



STAFF UPDATES
Both campuses have had some staff changes for this upcoming
school year. We want to put a warm welcome to our new teachers
and staff members. 
At St. Agnes, Mrs. Meghan Miller has joined our team as a
Resource Teacher.
At St. Boniface, Mrs Pamela Vadbunker has joined our staff as the
Office Coordinator. Also, Mr. Ben Garrett has retained his current
position as Middle School Math Teacher, but has also accepted
the position as Lead Teacher. We also would like to welcome 
Mrs. Emily Hollis as our 5th-8  grade resource teacher.th

Their many gifts and talents will assist our students as they
continue to grow. Please stop in and welcome the new staff!

WELCOME NEW FAMILIES
There are several new families who joined our Westside Catholic School family.  Please give
these families friendly welcoming smiles as you meet them throughout the school year.
They are as follows:
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The Van Hook family
The Kemper family
The Korff family
The Williams family
The Ibarra family
The Frye family
The Seitz family

LUNCH PRICES
AND POLICY

Westside Catholic School offers
free and reduced lunches for
qualifying families. It is necessary
that you apply for this program;
please contact the school office
for an application. The meal
prices for this year are as follows:
Student: $3.55
Adult: $4.60
Reduced: $0.40

EMAIL RESPONSE EXPECTATIONS
Westside Catholic administration and staff are expected to respond to
emails within a twenty-four hour period. The administration and staff
will check emails from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.
From 4:00 p.m. Friday until 7:00 a.m. Monday, the administration and
staff are not expected to respond to emails.

NEWSLETTER TITLE CONTEST
Enter our Newsletter contest! We are looking for a new name for our “Bobcat News.” You may
write your suggestion on a piece of paper, be sure to include your name and drop it by the
school office. You may enter as often as you like until August 22. 
Let’s get our creative juices flowing!!!

The Frye family
The Hollis family
The Jennings family
The Lannert family
The Nagy family
The Will family
The Wink family

The Kuban family
The Heath family
The Luckett family
The Wenger family
The Rainey family
The Cook family
The Greenwell family

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1dJp_CT8FuXUs_JLTu_LqEJ0J_Qe3zj87/view?usp=sharing
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/13Ha3a4AQyCTceIznec-fmPW5ZwmkU2Dy/view?usp=sharing
https://www.evansvillegov.org/egov/documents/1753721692_25493.pdf
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1giZSrGZR68Q3YgnedjIYVn3mwYwmUwZVFzyhlkP9xus/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.canva.com/design/DAGvHNFBf6g/tWtGU8lpyCozPXr8cvTmQQ/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1GFgmG5ySCZGwXFGI8xW7Z2Tls6prEF9T9rXulbkDIuk/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.evdio.org/encounter.html
https://www.troop399.net/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pFoomULO_n08iuAiBppZ4TGDJkz5WnjZ/view?usp=sharing
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https://www.evdio.org/diocesan-youth-day.html
https://www.svdpevansville.org/friday-knights-hunger-bowl/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sYR6xJO5OKBqMu_4mj_hFDKWLjd2DBJj/view?usp=drive_link
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SCHOOL MASSES

https://www.saintbonifaceparish.org/
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UPCOMING DATES & INFORMATION:
First day of school - August 6

Back to School open house for the 

     St. Boniface campus - August 12, 5:30-7:00

All school drop off at St. Agnes - August 15

No School on Labor Day - September 1

8  grade field trip to Audubon State Park - September 5th

No bus service - September 11 and 12

ONE FAITH. ONE FAMILY. ONE FUTURE.

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS:
Aurora Barber - 1

Cash Lannert - 1

Mr. Robertson - 2

Marshall Wetzel - 5

Laina Vollman - 8

Ms. Wargel - 10

Aleksandra Buck - 11

Madison Condi - 11

Caroline Clark - 14

Ella Farmer - 18

Leo Gries - 18

Savannah Schultz - 20

Michiel Rainey - 21

Joyce Vadbunker - 21

Gwendolyn Greenwell - 25

William Lovelace - 28

Ben Pfafflin - 29

On Friday, August 15 , students can wear house shirts with uniform bottoms

and we will have an all school mass at St. Agnes to celebrate this holy day.

Please drop all St. Boniface students at St. Agnes beginning at 7:00 am.

Following mass, students will have their first “house meeting” of the year.

After the house meeting activities, all students will enjoy lunch at St. Agnes.

Miss Jenny will make two trips to return St. Boniface students to their

campus. Dismissal will run as usual.

th


